Minutes of the meeting of the

Welney Archive and Social History Committee

of the Welney Parish Council held in the Parish Hall, Welney

on Tuesday 23rd May, 2006 at 8 p.m.

Present:
Cllrs.Ken Goodger, (Parish Council Chairman), Mark Brown, Mrs. Christine Bray, Mrs. Rachel Brown, Mr.Derek Levesley  and the Parish Council Clerk, Pat Copeman.

The Parish Council Chairman welcomed everyone to the second official meeting of the WASH Committee.

1.  Apologies for Absence


Apologies for absence were received from Mr.Trevor Bray

2.  Election of Officers


Chairman – On the proposition of Mrs.Bray, seconded by Mrs.Brown and agreed,


Mr.Ken Goodger was elected to the position of Chairman of the committee for


the coming year.


Vice-Chairman – On the proposition of Mr.Ken Goodger, seconded by Mr.Derek


Levesley, and agreed, Mrs. Rachel Brown was elected to the position of 


Vice-chairman for the coming year.

3.  The Minutes of the first meeting held on 20th April, 2006 (having been circulated) were approved and signed as a correct record of the meeting,

4.  Matters Arising,

Mr. & Mrs. Brown agreed to make enquiries regarding the current rules

relating to Copyright of photographs and articles received.  It was also agreed

to include an item on the Agenda for the next meeting relating to this question. 

5.  Funding
The Clerk confirmed that the application form for funding from Awards for All had been sent off, and Mrs. Spikings had completed the section as our

independent referee.  A letter had been received from Awards for All acknowledging receipt of the application form, and it was hoped that further

information would be received shortly.

6.  Future Meetings/Open Days/Evening Meetings


The next open day would be held on 15th July and there was a general discussion 



Regarding the format for the event.  It was agreed that pictures and photographs


would again be put on display.  Refreshments would be available, and a similar


arrangement to the first open day could be used.  The suggestion was made that


a raffle should be held with everyone who brought a photograph along being given 


a raffle ticket and then winners drawn to receive a prize.  


There would also be a notice board displayed at the Open Day asking for 


suggestions for speakers etc. for the evening meetings.  Some suggestions already


made were Norfolk Churches, Windmills, History of the Fens Video etc., and a


Cheese and Wine evening

6.  Any Other Business. 


A suggestions was made by Mrs.Bray that we might consider approaching


The Princes Trust explaining that young persons would be working with the


W.A.S.H.Committee and to ask for any help or guidance.

There being no further business the Chairman thanked everyone for attending and declared the meeting closed at 8.45 p.m.

The date of the next committee meeting would be arranged at the next Parish Council Meeting.

Signed ........K. Goodger.....................................................Chairman

Dated ............11th July, 2006..................................................
